
 COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET  
April 18, 2021 

 
 

       Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office 
       of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 712-722-0717.         

 
 

Monday, April 19:  You are invited to attend the annual Western Christian High School Spring Society Meeting at 7pm 
in the Event Center at Western CHS. Our Head Administrator, Mr. Verwolf, will share a State of School Report which 
includes staffing and program updates for the upcoming school year. Western Christian's Board of Directors will 
provide an update on the current Strategic Road mapping process. Lastly, as a society, we have an opportunity to 
approve the annual budget for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
Tuesday, April 20:  Sioux Center Christian School’s Moms in Prayer group will meet at First CRC from 9:45-10:45am 
in the Council Room. Contact Mel Klein (712-541-8694) with questions. 
 
Tuesday, April 20:  A Grandmother’s Moms in Prayer group will meet from 10-11am in the Fireside Room of First CRC 
to allow for social distancing. All grandmothers and great-grandmothers are invited to come. For more information, 
contact Rachel Raih at 712-441-0885. 
 
Tuesday, April 20:  A College/Career Moms in Prayer group will meet from noon-1pm in the Fireside Room of First 
CRC to allow for social distancing. Join us in praying for our college-age children and up and for colleges and 
universities. For more information, contact Rachel Raih at 712-441-0885. 
 
Tuesday, April 20:  All grandparents of freshmen students at Unity Christian High School are invited to attend  
Freshmen Grandparent Day at the school beginning at 9:30am and will finish at lunch with your grandchild. Please call 
737-4114 to make a lunch reservation.  
 
Friday, April 23:  Dordt University’s annual Ag Day will be held on campus from 9:00am - 3:00pm. Come join us for 
games, animals, machinery on display, and so much more! There will be fun for all ages! Lunch is served from 11:00 
am - 1:30pm, with part of the proceeds going towards Growing Hope Globally. If you have any questions, please email 
Helen.Zeutenhorst@dordt.edu.  
 
Saturday, April 24:  Pork N Bands - The Covenant CRC Christian Education Committee along with the Fruited Plain 
invite you to Pork N Bands as they will be serving Kramer’s famous pulled pork sandwiches with chips and a sweet 
treat. Serving starts at 5:00pm in the parking lot of the Fruited Plain. We will be offering To-Go boxes as well. All 
donations from the meal go toward the Covenant CRC Christian Education Fund. Make sure to stay for the live music 
including Good Morning Bedlam and The Ruralists. 
 

Advance Announcements 

Tuesday, April 27:  We invite all Unity supporters to attend the Unity Society Meeting at 7:00pm in the Knight Center. 
Board members will be elected at this meeting. The nominees are: Calvary CRC Orange City: Aaron Huizenga and 
Cheryl Tracy. Ireton/Hawarden/Lebanon: Amy Noyes and Dave Noteboom. At Large Category: Barb Stuit (Living Water 
Sheldon) and Brenda Walhof (New Hope E-Free). We will have updates from the Board on the Building Project and 
also a budget to pass for the 21-22 school year. 

Friday, April 30 - Friday, May 7:  Justice for All will be working alongside Grace Reigns Ministry in Colorado City, AZ 
from April 30th – May 7th. We are inviting anyone interested going on this trip to contact JFA. During the week you will 
serve their community and learn about their culture through God’s redemptive eyes. Please call Nick LeLoux at Justice 
for All to sign up at 712-476-2804. Deadline to sign up is April 20th. 
 
Saturday, May 15:  Justice for All is organizing a co-ed softball tournament at the Sports Complex in Rock Valley.  
Cost to enter a team is $200; champions win a t-shirt; concession stand will be available. Deadline to register is May 7. 
Register through JFA website or contact Joel 712-476-2804. Join JFA for a day of fellowship, softball and fun! 
 

Requested Announcements 
 
Unity Christian High School has an opening for a full time Art instructor for the 2021-2022 school year. If you are 
interested in learning more about the position and our hiring process, please contact Wayne Dykstra at 
wdykstra@unitychristian.net or 712-737-4114.   
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